
              October 2022 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 Communion 
 

 
“The Chosen” at 5:00 

3 4 5 UMW 1:15 

 
Kid’s Choir 3:30 
Prairie Village 11:00 

6 

Adult Bible Study 
        10:00 

7 8 

9 Kids Choir Sings 
Basket Dinner follow-
ing Church Service 
“The Chosen” at 5:00 

10 11 12 
Kid’s Choir 3:30 
Prairie Village 11:00 

13 
Adult Bible Study 
     10:00 

14 15 

16  
Church Conference at 
Colby Methodist 
Church 2:00 MT 

17 18 19 UMW Soup Supper 

Kid’s Choir 3:30 
Prairie Village 11:00  

20 
Adult Bible Study 
      10:00 
 

21 22 

23 
 
“The Chosen” at 5:00 

24 25 26 
Kid’s Choir 3:30 
Prairie Village 11:00 

27 
Adult Bible Study 
       10:00 
 

28 29 

30 
 
“The Chosen” at 5:00 

31      

Sharon Springs United Methodist Church 

Pastor Galen Crippen (785) 852-3734 

529 W. 6th Ave., P.O. Box 339 

Sharon Springs, KS 67758 



The Wesley Choir Kids have lots of fun during 

game time. After the singing and the games, 

the Choir kids close in prayer. 



OCTOBER 

SERVICE COMMITTEE 

(Funeral, Wedding and Church Dinners) 

Bev Elder, Chairman 

Pat Van Allen 

Jean Elder 

 Allison Mitchell 

 Georgia Pancake 

Darla Mather 

CHURCH HOURS 

Pastor Galen—Monday through Thursday     

                       9:00 to 12:00 and  1:00 to 5:00 

Secretary—Wednesday & Thursday 9:00 to 12:00 and 

          1:00 to 4:30. Friday—9:00 to 12:00 

Treasurer—Tuesdays mornings from  8:00 to 10:00. 

 

Pastor’s Page 

October 2023 

As we start the last quarter of the year, let’s look back at how our year has gone 

thus far: 

How are you doing on your goals for this year? 

Are you closer to God than at the start of the year? 

Are you in better shape than when the year started? 

Have you attended more church days than you have missed? 

How is your prayer life? 

I only bring these things up because there is not much time left in the year to get 

everything done you had planned. God is still watching you to see if you want to 

become closer to him and stay in touch each and every day. 

What a fun time we had with the Cheng’s last week. They played for the choir 

kids and were great with them. They also put on a fantastic program that even-

ing. 

“We are to turn our back upon evil, and in every way possible, do good, help 

people and bring blessings into their lives.” Norman Vincent Peale 

 

    God’s Blessings, 

    Pastor Galen 



 

Kevin & Heidi Cheng came several hours early to 

spend time with the  Wesley Children’s Choir when 

they were here for their concert on September 14th.  

They shared  music from other countries and also 

some children’s songs for the choir. It was a wonderful 

experience for the Children. 


